
FROM OUR NATIONAL PRESIDENT
As a federal employee and a member of NTEU, you are 
clearly committed to public service and to the federal 
workforce. Our country’s civil service is one of our greatest 
accomplishments and you are a vital part of that. Ensuring 
that our merit-based, professional civil service remains in 
place and at work for the American people requires sup-
port from our elected leaders.

Every year there are hundreds of decisions made by those elected officials that 
impact your pay, benefits and workplace rights. And, when decisions are being 
made in Washington, NTEU is in the room fighting for you every step of the 
way. NTEU’s political action committee, TEPAC, is a critical part of that fight. 
TEPAC allows NTEU members like you to pool financial contributions to help 
elect candidates from both parties who support and protect federal employees.

Here’s the simple truth: those who oppose a strong federal workforce and your 
union rights are well-funded and they are devoting significant resources to elect-
ing candidates who support cutting your jobs, your pay and benefits, and your 
collective bargaining and employee rights.

With so much at stake, we can’t afford to sit on the political sidelines. I’m asking 
you to make an investment in your career and your future by joining your fellow 
NTEU members in contributing to TEPAC. Together we will continue to work 
to elect representatives who will treat you and all federal employees with dignity 
and respect.


